
To: Queenstown Lakes District Council 

May 2017 

We, at the Head of Lake Wakatipu, value the purity of Glenorchy's reticulated water and we 
object to the chlorination of that supply by Queenstown Lakes District Council.  However, 
we do remain open to taking other reasonable steps towards meeting the Drinking Water 
Standards, if those steps are proved to be both necessary and affordable.   
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